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Aspiration for All 

5th February 2020 
Robinwood 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Next year we will be taking Year 5 & 6 children to the Robinwood Activity Centre at Cross Lanes, Wrexham 
from Wednesday 20th January until Friday 22nd January 2021. 
 
The children will stay for two nights and have a full program of activities such as canoeing, archery, 
obstacle courses, indoor caving, zip wires, climbing, abseiling plus many more.  This is a wonderful 
opportunity to take part in an amazing range of fantastic activities.  
 
As there are a limited number of places available, we would like to offer these places initially to the 
children that will be in Year 6 next year.  If you would like to reserve a place for your child you need to give 
consent via the school spider app and make a non-refundable deposit of £30 by Thursday 13th February 
2020 via Parentpay, alternatively return the reply slip below along with payment to the school office.  A 
place will only be allocated once the deposit is received.  Any places left on Friday 14th February with then 
be offered to the current Year 4.   
 
The total cost of the trip is £179 per child.  We will need a further £70 to be paid before 22nd May 2020, 
with the remaining £79 to be paid by 30th October 2020. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss S Pope  
Acting Headteacher 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Name of Child:  …………………………………………………………………………..    Year:  …………… 
 
My child would like to reserve a place on the Robinwood Residential trip 20th to 22nd January 2020.  I have 
enclosed a £30.00 non-refundable deposit.  
 
Signed:  ……………………………………………………..  Parent/Carer   
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